
The Scottish Thistle Awards –
deadline extended

The Scottish Thistle Awards deadline for entries has been extended from 2 March
until Friday 9 March at 5pm. 

Due to the high demand from the industry, and to support
everyone  who  is  working  to  complete  their  entries,  the
Scottish Thistle Awards deadline will be extended by an extra
week. The extension covers the three regions of North East,
Central South East and Central South West. Businesses entering
the Highlands and Islands Tourism Awards can do so as normal,
with the deadline of 27 April.

You are advised not to delay!  Make sure you complete your
entries and upload them to www.scottishthistleawards.co.uk as
soon as you can.

For further assistance to complete your entry, please contact
the  Scottish  Thistle  Awards  team  on  0131  472  2228  or
email   info@scottishthistleawards.co.uk
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